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Noeleen Keavey 

From: 
Sent: 18 October 2005 17:29 
To: Ann Bosley; Noeleen Keavey 

Subject: Additional Submissions re DCC waste licence Labre Park 

Ballyfermot Travellers Action Project [btap@eircom.net] 

)ear Noleen 

'lease find attached some additional submissions in relation to Dublin City Councils application for a Waste Licence 
Dr a Civic Amenity Facility at Labre Park. Ballvfermot Theatre Workshops & Christine Dwyer & Bernadette Warren 
lave asked me to email these on to you. A hard copy will be sent by post. 

understand that C & C Group Limited will also be sending on a submission. Should you need to get in contact with 
$em you can contact Therese at 01 6161200 or email therese.moore@candcgroup.ie 

:ind Regards 

'aula Madden 

rhis email has been scanned by the MessageLabs Email Security System. 
Tor more information please visit http://www.messagelabs.com/email 
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Ballyfermot Theatre Workshops 
C/O Ballyfermot Community Civic Centre 

Ballyfermot Road Upper 

Office of Licencing and Guidence 
Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) 
P.O.Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
Wexford 

14'h October 2005 

Dear Sir/Madam 

I have been instructed by our members to lodge an objection with you to the 
application by Dublin City Council for a Waste Licence to run a Civic Amenity Facility 
at the point between Labre Park and the Killeen Road. Some of our members live in 
Labre Park and are worried about the pollution that will be produced by this facility. The 
news that there will be contained there a composting waste collection gives us extra cause 
for worry in this area. 

Others of our members are from the general Ballyfermot Community and they are 
worried about the possibility of further isolation of the people of Labre Park in the future. 
They are also worried about the possible increase in traffic congestion that will be 
produced from the use of the facility. 

The record of behaviour displayed by Thornton's in storing waste has led to deep 
suspicions as to how they or their replacements will behave in the future. The community 
was promised that Thornton would store the waste for no more than twenty-four hours 
but there is plenty of reason to believe that that promise has not been kept and the rotting 
rubbish has created a vermin plague. 

Therefore because of the danger created by both pollution and traffic flow we wish our 
objections to be noted and are willing to attend any verbal hearing that might ensue. 

Yours Fraternally 

Gerry Royal 
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